
MCS NEWS 

JANUARY 5TH, 2016 

DUE TO COMPUTER PROBLEMS, THIS MONDAY BULLETIN WILL BE TEXT ONLY. 

► REMINDER – Security gates will be closed each day from 8:15 a.m. – 2:26 p.m.  If you are 

tardy, need to meet with a teacher, or come on campus for another reason during those 

times, pull up to the call box on the main gate and push the call button. This button will 

call the main school line and connect you to one of the secretaries who will buzz you in.  

For pickup in the afternoons, please do not arrive before 2:26. This will ensure safety for 

our middle and high school students that will change classes from 2:21-2:25. If you 

arrive early, pull in the church parking lot across the street until the gates open 

► FUNERAL SERVICES – Services for Vernon Newbill will be held on Thursday, January 7th 

at Mobile Memorial Gardens.   Visitation will begin at 12:30 p.m. and funeral at 2:00 

p.m.  Graveside to follow.   

► REPORT CARDS – Will be mailed out on Friday, January 8th. 

► BAND SHRIMP BOIL – If you ordered shrimp from the MCS Band, be sure to pick it up on 

Monday, January 11th between 2:30 p.m. – 5:30 p.m. in the Leopard’s Den.  

► 2nd – 5th GRADE -- 2ND QUARTER HONOR ROLL ASSEMBLY – Will be held in the 

gymnasium @ 8:15 a.m. on Thursday January 14th.      

► OPEN HOUSE – MCS will host an Open House on Sunday, January 24th from 1:00 p.m. – 

3:30 p.m.   If you know of a family that needs to be invited, please contact Mrs. Diane 

and share this information with her.    

► REMINDER – Varsity Football Banquet will be held this Thursday January 7th at Heron 

Lakes.  

► BASKETBALL  TONIGHT  @ MCS – GJV/BJV/GV/BV Beginning @ 3:30 p.m.    MSG & MSB 

travel to Bayside tonight.  Games begin @ 4:30 p.m.   

► OUT OF UNIFORM DAY -- $2.00 Out Of Uniform Day on Friday, January 15th.   Benefits 

Jr. SGA. 

► RE-ENROLLMENT --  Please remember to re-enroll your children during the month of 

January to reserve your spot for next year.  We do anticipate several grades filling up 

quickly.   Open enrollment for the public begins February 1st.    


